




















From: Johnson, Sue [mailto:sue.johnson@savsd.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 9:00 AM 
To: Grand Jury Support  
Subject: Savanna School District 
 
This is to confirm that the Savanna School District Board of Trustees had knowledge of and was 
provided with a copy of the District’s response to the 2015-16 Orange County Grand Jury 
Report entitled “Dealing with Asbestos in Orange County Public Schools” on September 9, 2016. 
On a unanimous vote, the Board officially approved the response at its February 6, 2017 
meeting. 
 
Dr. Sue Johnson, Superintendent 
Savanna School District 
1330 S. Knott Ave. 
Anaheim, CA   92804 
714-236-3805 
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